
  
 

 

 

 

July 6, 2023 

 

Board Memo 077-2023: USPS Proposed EAS Staffing for the RP&DC & LPC 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ has received that attached proposal from USPS HQ for EAS staffing of the RP&DC and LPC under 

the Delivery for America plan.  NAPS has requested a full briefing on this proposal from the USPS considering 

NAPS’ rights under 39 U.S. Code § 1004 to participate directly in the planning and development of pay policies 

and schedules, fringe benefit programs, and other programs relating to supervisory and other managerial 

employees has not been adhered to. 

 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 
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